San Pasqual Elementary Teachers Association

SPETA 15305 Rockwood Road
* Escondido CA 92027
_STR'_UNE Michelle McGill, President

Tim Harmon, Vice-President

Kristina McLaughlin, Member-at-Large
Heather Johnson, Secretary

Kristin Andrade, Treasurer

To: Mark Burroughs, San Pasqual Union Superintendent
From: Michelle McGill, SPETA President

Date: May 7, 2021

Re: SPETA Contract Openers

Following are the articles that the San Pasqual Elementary Teachers’ Association
(SPETA) intend to reopen in the contract for negotiations for the school year 2021-2022.

Article 20, Health and Welfare Benefits

Article 21, Salary



